
CITY OF MARSHALL 
WORK SESSION 
M I N U T E S  

Tuesday, September 08, 2020 
 

 
The work session of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held September 8, 2020, at the 
Minnesota Emergency Response and Industrial Training (MERIT) Center, 1001 West Erie Road. The meeting 
was called to order at 4:30 P.M. by Mayor Robert Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following members were in 
attendance: Craig Schafer, Steven Meister, Glenn Bayerkohler, John DeCramer, Russ Labat and James Lozinski. 
Absent: None. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson, City Administrator; Jason Anderson; Director of Public 
Works/ City Engineer and Kyle Box, City Clerk. 
 
College Drive/ Hwy 19 Reconstruction Project - Lyon Street 
Gene East, Project Manager, Minnesota Department of Transportation provided a project update on the 
intersection of East College Drive and Lyon Street. The area in discussion was given three initial options by 
MnDOT; option 1 – bump outs, option two – bump outs with a center median, option 3 – bump outs & 
crosswalk with light. 
 
There was continued deliberation from the council surrounding the three options provided by MnDOT.  
Motion made by Councilmember Meister, Seconded by Councilmember Lozinski to proceed with option 3 – 
bump outs & crosswalk with light. Voting Yea: Mayor Byrnes, Councilmember Schafer, Councilmember 
Meister, Councilmember DeCramer, Councilmember Labat, Councilmember Lozinski. Voting Nay: 
Councilmember Bayerkohler. The motion Carried. 6-1 
 
Adjourn 
At 5:20 P.M., Mayor Byrnes adjourned the meeting. 
 

 ______________________ 
          Mayor 

Attest: 
 
___________________________ 
City Clerk 
 


